Bureau of General Services
Division of Planning, Design & Construction

SAMPLE LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT - IFB


NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS
INVITATION FOR BIDS

[bookmark: Text3][bookmark: _Hlk62544079]The Bureau of General Services is conducting a competitive bid process for the Temporary Storage Renovations Project at the Center Building in Augusta, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of General Services at 2:00 p.m. on November 3rd, 2021.

The Maine State Museum (MSM) is looking for approximately 6,000 square feet of area for their agricultural collections and Bureau of General Service (BGS) is looking to renovate approximately 4,000 square feet for general storage as well.  Exterior envelope upgrades and additional scope work includes, but is not limited to, roof slate replacement/repair, roof wall termination upgrades with counterflashing installation, roof drain installations with polyisocyanurate taper modifications and EPDM applications, masonry repointing, copper roof valley replacements, window replacements/modifications wood façade and trim removal/replacements.  

[bookmark: _Hlk62543973]The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities.
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